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AmCham Mongolia “Doorknock 2022” 

 

ULAANBAATAR, Mongolia – The American Chamber of Commerce in Mongolia (AmCham 

Mongolia) is excited to announce Doorknock 2022, an annual official visit consisting of foreign and 

local delegates from June 21-23, 2022. 

The delegates are composed of members companies representing major global investments and doing 

business in Mongolia convening to meet with senior Mongolian government officials regarding the 

need to improve the trade, investment, and improving the business environment in Mongolia, and 

growing bilateral & regional trade based on a private sector lead free-market driven economy that is 

diverse, economically independent and re-affirmed with the Government’s policies. 

Key topics to be discussed are: 

I. Overcoming current economic challenges 

II. Becoming more investor-friendly, private business orientated 

III. Establishing long-term economic policies 

Doorknock 2022 is set to commence on June 21-23, 2022 in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia.  

About AmCham Mongolia 

The American Chamber of Commerce in Mongolia (AmCham Mongolia) is an independent 

membership-driven organization that seeks to build, strengthen, and protect business between the 

United States and Mongolia, and actively promote Mongolia as a destination for American investment. 

AmCham Mongolia is accredited by the U.S. Chamber of Commerce as its official affiliate in Mongolia. 

Based in Washington, D.C., the U.S. Chamber of Commerce is the largest federation in the world, with 

over 3 million members. 


